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Benefits of working in this ward: 

• We have a strong dynamic multidisciplinary team 

working together on the ward. 

• We have plenty of educational opportunities to 

upskill and nurture our nurses. 

• There are plenty of opportunities within St. James’s 

Hospital for personal and professional 

development. 

• Education and support are provided by the Clinical 

Practice Facilitator. 

 

 

 

 

Educational opportunities 
• Medical & Surgical Course 

• Palliative Care Course 

• Fundamentals in Cancer Surgery Course 

• Acute Life-Threatening Events Recognition and 

Treatment (ALERT) Course 

• Stoma Foundation Course 
 



 

Overview of the department 

Edward Halloran Bennett Ward is a 30-bedded surgical 

ward, specialising in upper gastrointestinal surgery, 

urological surgery and breast surgery.  

St James’s Hospital is the national referral centre for 

oesophageal and gastric cancers and our highly skilled 

nurses look after many complex post-operative cases, with 

many of our patients enrolled in clinical trials.  

Our nurses have undertaken targeted educational 

programs to ensure that our patients receive the highest 

level of nursing care. Patient experience, patient safety and 

efficiency of patient care is paramount to our work, and 

something we as a team take great pride in. 

 

 

Testimonials  

“Satisfying work seeing complex patients discharged after 

their surgery”, Staff Nurse 

 

“Strong teamwork on this ward. I am well supported here”, 

Student Nurse 

 

“I enjoy coming to work with a great team, always aiming 

to deliver the highest quality of patient care”, Staff Nurse 

 

“Kind and caring, treat you like part of the family”, “Very 

kind, quick and professional”, Patient feedback 

 

 

What we do best  

We have won the award for the ‘Best Clinical 

Environment for Surgical Wards’ for six years 

consecutively, as voted by our student nurses.  

 

We received the Team of the Year’ award in 2021 at 

the annual hospital Staff Recognition Awards 

ceremony. 

 

We have been finalist on several occasions in design 

week, which is run with National College of Art & 

Design. 

 

 

 


